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• This memorandum strengthens collaborative capabilities among supervisors 

• It is a further step towards expanding cooperation capabilities 

The CNMV’s Vice-Chair, Paloma Marín, has signed the Enhanced Memorandum of 
Understanding (EMMoU) of the International Organisation of Securities Commissions 
(IOSCO), during the 50th International Conference of this multilateral organisation held 
in Doha (Qatar). Jean Paul Servais, Chairman of IOSCO's Board, and Rodrigo 
Buenaventura, IOSCO's General Secretary, attended the event. 
 
The EMMoU is a multilateral agreement for consultation, cooperation and information 
exchange between securities supervisors that strengthens and amplifies collaborative 
capabilities of signatories.  
 
Pursuant to this agreement, the CNMV broadens collaboration possibilities with other 
signatories in the following matters: 
 

- Obtaining and exchanging audit documents,  
- Requesting assistance for taking statements, and  
- Assets freezing.  

 
The CNMV's adhesion to this mechanism is a further step in strengthening international 
cooperation capabilities by signing an expanded and reinforced agreement with respect to 
the previous one.  
 
The CNMV is the first European Union supervisor to join said agreement, reinforcing its 
commitment regarding international cooperation and investor protection. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
THE CNMV SIGNS IOSCO'S ENHANCED MEMORANDUM OF 
UNDERSTANDING  
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